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Maybe if the OHA managed their money better, you wouldn't need to constantly go 

back to tax Oregonians and the businesses more. More money clearly is not working. 

How about you look for fraud and waste and stop giving free healthcareto illegals and 

help our own citizens and vets, many more becoming homeless everyday. Start 

running the government like a business instead of a welfare program 


